
Keep Oklahoma Beautiful is a statewide nonprofit with a mission to empower Oklahoma citizens to 
preserve and enhance the state’s natural beauty and ensure a healthy, sustainable environment. 
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FREE PAINT FOR BIG CHANGE: PAINT OKLAHOMA BEAUTIFUL APPLICATIONS OPEN JUNE 2 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Megan Malone 
Email: programs@keepok.org 
Phone: (405) 286-9141 
 
Oklahoma City, OK (May 21, 2025) - Keep Oklahoma Beautiful (KOB) applications for Paint 
Oklahoma Beautiful (POB) open June 2 and close July 31, 2025. The free paint program 
allows communities to apply for recycled exterior paint and a stipend for supplies. 
 
This statewide beautification program is open to anyone in Oklahoma looking to transform 
a local public structure with a fresh coat of paint. The amount of paint awarded is based on 
the surface area detailed in the application. Completed projects will be eligible for 
recognition in the “Communities Primed For Change” contest at the annual Environmental 
Excellence Celebration on November, 14. 
 
“It’s incredible what a fresh coat of paint can do — not just for buildings, but for 
community spirit” - Evelyn Schaefer, KOB’s Executive Director. 
 
Timeline: 

• June 2-July 31: Applications Open 
• Mid-August: Participants Notified 
• Late August: Paint Delivered 
• September: Projects Completed 
• October 1: Wrap-Ups Due 
• October 9: “Communities Primed for Change” Contest Begins 
• November 14: Contest Winners Celebrated  

 

Applicants can apply through KOB’s website at  www.keepoklahomabeautiful.com.  

For more information, contact Programs Manager Megan Malone. 
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